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23RD ANNUAL ST. PHILIP’S CHURCH

VICTORIA DAY BLACK
RIVER CANOE TRIP

On Monday, May 21, bring your* canoe, kayak or
paddle board to 17 Chapman Crescent in Milford.
Launch time is at 11:00 a.m. and the destination 1is
the dock at Black River Bed and Breakfast at 68
Morrison Point Road.

Enjoy BBQ and refreshments after docking including
pulled pork courtesy of Hawkridge Homestead, and
cheese courtesy The Black River Cheese Co.

Further information:
helloemilycowan@gmail.com 613.885.2299
BlackRiverBB@gmail.com  613.476.7346

Organized by St. Philip’s &
Everyone is welcome!

*If np ossible, pf ease bi 'f”g your own canoe,
kﬂi’,}*‘ﬂk or pﬂdﬁﬂ e board.

Milford Friendship Circle

The first meeting for 2018 was Thursday, March 1 at
Margaret Crouse’s home at 1:30 p.m. President
Margaret opened with one of her sayings: Remember, if
people talk behind your back, it means you are two steps
ahead.

Her Thought for the Day was another idea to think
about. If we don’t change, we don’t grow. If we don’t
grow we're not really living.

Seven answered roll call with “present” and
considered ourselves fortunate that we could still do so.

We read a very nice thank you from Steve Ferguson
for our donation to The South Marysburgh Mirror.

We talked about our life experiences as folks are
wont to do as they get older.

We enjoyed Margaret’s reading about an encounter
between a golfer and a leprechaun. 1I'd love to enlighten
you all on the story, but it would take too long and too
much room.

We contributed to our meagre funds which we will
share with others later in the year.

We partook of Margaret’s bounteous and delicious
lunch and did more reminiscing. Maureen thanked
Margaret for opening her home and for an enjoyable
afternoon.

The South Marysburgh Mirror

Four Year, Part Time, Community Oriented
Employment Opportunity

Municipal Councillor
Ward 9, South Marysburgh

[f you are interested in being of service to your
community, consider becoming a candidate to
represent South Marysburgh 1n the upcoming
municipal election. If successful, you will join a
handful of other elected officials making important
decisions about the wellbeing and future of Prince
Edward County.

This opportunity presents itself only every four
years and will likely be the most stimulating and
rewarding work you will ever undertake.

For further information about running for
council and what the position requires, please
contact Steve Ferguson at 613.827.7174 or by email
at sferguson(@pecounty.on.ca.

The deadline to file nomination papers 1s
Friday, July 27th.

Office Supplies
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